Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT

Tel: 01902 921159



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher Mr L Fellows

Executive Leader Ms. R Kohli

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

4th September 2024

Dear parent/carers,

Re: Welcome back letter

I hope this letter finds you and your family well as we embark on a new academic year at Perry Hall.

It is with great pleasure that I welcome you all back to school, and I look forward to working closely with you to build upon the successes of the previous year. Our pupils have demonstrated remarkable resilience and dedication, and I am confident that, together, we will continue to strive for excellence in all that we do.

In the coming weeks, you will receive further information regarding your child's curriculum and the exciting learning opportunities that lie ahead. Our teaching staff, both new and returning, are committed to providing a rich and engaging educational experience for all of our pupils.

I am delighted to welcome our new staff members, who bring a wealth of knowledge and expertise to our school community. Their passion and dedication will undoubtedly contribute to the continued growth and development of our pupils.

I am confident that, with your support and involvement, this academic year will be one of great success and achievement. I look forward to working alongside you to ensure that every child at Perry Hall reaches their full potential.

Thank you once again for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Cellan

Mr L Fellows

**Executive Headteacher** 













